
Hello fellow Sophomore Parents/Guardians, 
 
DONATIONS AND VOLUNTEER HOURS ARE NEEDED!!! 
 
We are fast approaching the Powder Puff Game and our biggest 
fundraiser as a Class. The game is 6 PM on Tuesday November 
26th. The Concession stand sales belong to the Sophomore 
Class. We are looking for donations to stock the shelves with 
candy, water, soda and food. In order to make it easy on you 
all and to assure we have a good variety of snacks and dinner 
foods we will accept monetary donations of $20 or whatever 
you prefer and we will do the shopping for you. Please send 
the money in an envelope marked SOPHOMORE CLASS POWDER 
PUFF and drop it at the office. Feel free to call or e-mail me 
with any questions.  
 
Along with stocking the shelves we also need to fill the stand 
with parent volunteers. Although this is a Sophomore class 
fundraiser the students are not allowed in the snack stand. So 
please come and help out, the more the merrier and if we have 
enough we may even be able to do shifts. We will need to make 
up a schedule so please do not respond to this e-mail but 
instead e-mail me at marylou22@comcast.net Thanks and 
looking forward to working with you on this fun night. 
 
 
 
Mary Lou Moramarco 
(732) 239-7771 
marylou22@comcast.net 
	
  


